UO Proposal TA March 20, 2012

APPENDIX L
LETTER OF AGREEMENT
ONLINE HEALTH INSURANCE ENROLLMENT

The parties agree to form a working group to design an online health insurance enrollment
process for implementation in September, 2012 (for fall enrollment). The working group shall be
comprised of three representatives from the GTFF and three representatives from the University.
The group shall meet regularly, beginning no later than May 1, 2012, and will participate in the
program’s design, testing/troubleshooting and implementation. The working group will also
explore the possibility of the results of the enrollment process also replacing the current GTF
data lists described in Appendix C.

The University will provide the technical staff and resources necessary to implement an online
health insurance enrollment process.

This Letter of Agreement shall expire on March 31, 2014.



